
Proposal for Frequent Parent-Teacher 

Updates 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Principal's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Proposal for Frequent Parent-Teacher Updates 

Dear [Principal's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to propose a new initiative aimed at enhancing 

communication between parents and teachers at [School Name]. As we strive to foster an 

environment supportive of student success, I believe that implementing frequent updates would 

greatly benefit our school community. 

Objectives 

• Enhance parent engagement in their child's education. 

• Provide timely feedback on student performance and behavior. 

• Encourage collaboration between parents and educators. 

Proposal Details 

I propose that we implement a bi-weekly update system, where teachers can send newsletters via 

email or a dedicated platform, covering: 

• Class activities and projects 

• Student progress reports 

• Upcoming events and important dates 

Benefits 

This initiative will: 

• Keep parents informed and involved. 

• Reduce misunderstandings regarding student progress. 

• Strengthen the home-school connection. 

I am happy to discuss this proposal further and explore the best avenues for implementation. 

Thank you for considering this important enhancement to our school's communication strategy. 



Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


